
 
 

Memorials 
 

The Library’s memorial program provides a unique opportunity to provide a lasting memorial for a 

deceased loved one or to honor a special event.  

The Library is pleased to receive monetary donations for the purchase of memorial books. The 

Library is unable to accept gift items as memorials.  

Every effort is made to select an appropriate purchase in a subject area designated by the donor. A 

gift plate attached to the memorial book names both donor and honoree. Letters of 

acknowledgment are sent to the donor and to the family of the honoree. 

Items purchased as memorials will be de-accessioned from the collection judged by the same 

standards that are applied to the de-accessioning of regularly purchased materials.  
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